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9 October 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As a school, we always value your feedback, thoughts and input. Accordingly, in this letter, 
we ask for your feedback to help us understand what makes Hamsey unique in the eyes of 
our parent community.   
 
We are extremely proud of all that we have achieved at Hamsey Community Primary School 
in recent years and we understand the importance of promoting the school effectively so 
that we continue to attract new families- and pupils -to Hamsey to secure its future in the 
long term. An important part of that is promoting the aspects of our school that make it so 
special – our school’s ‘unique selling points’. 
 
We want to communicate what our school does better, or ‘more of’, when compared to 
other Sussex schools. We want to identify the features, characteristics and qualities that 
make Hamsey unique and, for this, we would like your ideas. We appreciate, of course, that 
we cannot be all things to all people and that what is important to one family will not 
necessarily be important to another. Consequently, we are keen to first hear the views of all 
our parents, staff and, of course, our pupils to help us to identify our unique selling points.  
 
We would appreciate it if you could contribute your ideas via link below. If you could 
identify three points that make Hamsey Community Primary School special and list them 
that would be much appreciated. These are qualities and features that distinguish us from 
other schools.  
 
Google Forms Link: https://forms.gle/Hn8Nhz7Q8cKbekqj9  
 
We look forward to receiving your ideas by Monday 19th October. Thank you in anticipation 
for your thoughts and ideas. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
Mr. R Newlands 
Head of School 
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